
Principals’ meeting held on 09.01.2021 

A meeting of the principals was held on January 09, 2021 with the Hon’ble Vice 

chancellor Prof. Aparajita Chowdhury on the chair. Director, CDC, Prof. Chandi 

Charan Rath convened the meeting. The Program Coordinator, NSS, CoE, Director 

Sports Council and DSW, Coordinator, NAAC for the affiliated colleges joined the 

meeting as special invitees. At the outset, Prof. Rath welcomed the august members 

and appraised the purpose of the meeting. The Vice Chancellor discussed emphasized 

the importance of NAAC accreditation for the affiliated colleges and assured to all the 

principals that the University would extend all sorts of cooperation in achieving the 

target. Prof. Sasmita Mohanty, chairperson, PG Council emphasized on need of the 

quality education imparted to the students and its repercussions for their career 

building. The other officials of the university discussed the issues the colleges are 

facing in their respective sections. 

  

The selected newspaper cutting is given below:   

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


